
 

 

Resolution for the OAS AGM – 30th May 2024 

The OAS Board have reviewed the Charities constitution and have prepared a new version 
for consideration by the AGM on 30th May 2024.   

This version makes the following changes; 

1. All language has been changed to gender neutral throughout 
2. The Charity Aims and Objectives have been simplified. These have been shared with 

the Office for the Scottish Charity Regulator (OSCR) who have confirmed that these 
simplified objectives are acceptable and OAS would retain their charitable status if 
these were agreed by the AGM 

3. The process around joining the Charity has been simplified 
4. A new membership category has been added, which is overseas member. This 

allows the Board to set a different membership charge which allows for the cost of 
overseas postage of the OAS review. 

5. The category of Life membership has been removed. This will not have an impact for 
any current Life members who will retain their rights to Life membership. The Board 
reserves the right to award Life membership and any Life membership will be 
reported to the AGM. 

This AGM agrees the new Constitution. 

 

Moved:  Hayley Green 

Seconded:  Moira Parker 

 

 


